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REPORT ON THE PREPARATION OF A NEW WIPO STANDARD ON THE PRESENTATION OF NUCLEOTIDE AND AMINO ACID SEQUENCE LISTINGS USING EXTENSIBLE MARKUP LANGUAGE (XML)
prepared by the Secretariat
 AUTONUM  
The Committee on WIPO Standards (CWS), at its first session, agreed to create Task No. 44, which reads as follows:
“Prepare a recommendation on the presentation of nucleotide and amino acid sequence listings based on eXtensible Markup Language (XML) for adoption as a WIPO standard.  The proposal of the new WIPO standard should be presented along with a report on the impact of the said standard on the current WIPO Standard ST.25, including the proposed necessary changes to Standard ST.25.”
(See paragraphs 26 to 29 of document CWS/1/10 Prov.)

 AUTONUM  
In accordance with the above-mentioned decision by the CWS, the International Bureau issued Circular CWS 10, dated December 10, 2010, which invited those Offices wishing to participate actively in the discussions to nominate a representative to work as part of the SEQL Task Force.  Following the set up of the electronic forum for the discussions of the Task Force, the European Patent Office, as Leader of the Task Force, presented an initial proposal for the consideration of the Task Force members in February 2011.

 AUTONUM  
The SEQL Task Force Leader has prepared a progress report on the work carried out by the Task Force, along with a roadmap, that is reproduced as the Annex to this document for consideration by the CWS.

 AUTONUM  
The CWS is invited to note the report by the SEQL Task Force Leader reproduced in the Annex to this document.
[Annex follows]

